Sent: 3/02/2021 4:45:33 PM
Subject: Application Number: DA2020/1489

Hi,

Please protect an important part of your areas history. Oakland’s house at Warriewood.
The developer has nearly $4,000,000 to develop the property but could not be bothered to
erect and patrol a decent security fence.

This demolition by neglect can not be rewarded.

(It also shows a big gap in your system as you sent them a letter requesting house be
protected but then did no follow up to ensure it was done!)

Regards,

John Brown
0438499194
80A Ligar street
Fairfield Heights
NSW



